Dear Mr. & Mrs. Filban,

There will be a special meeting for Facilitators of the Catholic-Jewish Dialogues on Monday, April 12th, 1976 at 7:30 P.M. at the Springhill Avenue Temple. It is essential that all facilitators attend this important meeting. It's purpose is to:

- discuss plans for the future "direction" of the dialogues;
- make plans for a general gathering of the various dialogue groups and facilitators;
- 3) explore the feasibility of enlisting the expertise of recognized speakers for our ongoing dialogue.

Each Dialogue group <u>must</u> be represented at this meeting. Therefore, we are asking you to respond to this letter indicating your intention to be present or advising us that a specific person from your group will be attending in your place.

One twentieth century politician said, "Let us begin". We have begun. Let us continue! We know we can rely on your cooperation and enthusiasm now, as we have in the past year. See you Monday, April 12th at the Temple.

SHALOM,

Mary Filben -Norma Conrad Chairpersons Dessert and Dialogue